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To the ESID Junior Country Representatives, 

My name is Inês Farinha, I am 30 years old and I am currently in the last year of my Allergy and Clinical 

Immunology residency at Coimbra Hospital and University Centre. In my hospital we have several 

specialists interested in the area of immunodeficiencies and we have a specific consultation for PID that 

works in a pediatric hospital. So, every day of my residency, I am encouraged to seek more information 

about PIDs and do research work in this area. 

I am writing to express my sincere interest in continuing as my country's junior representative at the 

European Society for Immunodeficiencies (ESID). I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to further 

contribute to the advancement of our collective goals and the support of our community to improve 

awareness, diagnosis, treatment, education and understanding of primary immunodeficiency diseases 

(PIDs). 

As a junior representative, I am committed to fostering a sense of community and collaboration among 

my peers. I believe that by working together, sharing our knowledge, and supporting one another, we can 

achieve significant advancements in the field of immunodeficiencies to give the best treatment and 

allowing PID patients to live their lives to their full potential. 

I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to have served as my country's junior representative and for the 

support and guidance I have received from the ESID community. I am confident that, if given the chance 

to continue in this role, I can further contribute to the society's mission and help drive forward the 

important work we are doing together. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of continuing to serve ESID and 

our community. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Inês Farinha 


